
 

Looking to share your parenting wisdom and make a difference? Join the National 
Center for Family and Parent Leadership's Advisory Council! NCFPL needs 
parent/family leaders like you to help inform our work on all levels. This council is 
seeking to engage nationally with parents from across the United States. 

What will be expected from Parent/Family Leaders on this Advisory Council?  
• Serving as a co-creator and co-lead with system partners to help inform 

the work of the National Center. 
• Advocating from a parent leader lens.  
• Sharing lived experience and perspective.  
• Advising NCFPL staff on best practices, accessibility, equity, etc.  

What is the commitment, and why should Parent/Family Leaders consider 
applying?  

• We are seeking 18 Parent/Family Leaders to commit to a minimum of 
one year of service with the potential for two to three years. 

• Participating in two council meetings each year, including preparing for 
meetings and follow-up from meetings, every six months (August and 
January).  

• Opportunities are available to take part in subcommittee/workgroup 
consultation work which will increase the time commitment. 

• Parent/Family Leaders will be compensated for their work time. 
• Parent/Family Leaders will be asked to collaborate with NCFPL staff and 

other system leaders to support capacity building, in addition to co-
creating and reviewing content for the Center.  

Compensation/Payment  
• Compensation will be provided for attending two total meetings (each 

lasting two hours) per year (every 6 months). With opportunities to 
engage in additional subcommittee/workgroup work and consultation 
work, if interested. 

• Reimbursement for childcare and travel, if necessary, will also be 
provided.  

How To Apply  
• Step 1: Create an account in the Seat at the Table Database. 
• Step 2: Once you have created an account, you will receive an email from 

the National Center for Family & Parent Leadership Team. 
• If  you do not receive an email, please reach out to FPL@ECIC4kids.org. 

For questions about this Parent Leadership opportunity or the National Center for 
Family and Parent Leadership please contact FPL@ECIC4kids.org. 

We greatly appreciate you taking time to spread the word and encourage parent leaders to apply for 
this opportunity. Please note that completing the interest form does not guarantee a spot on the 
Council. A selection team, including Family/Parent Leaders, will be reviewing interest forms and 
reaching out to interested parent leaders for further discussion and next steps.  
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